Redistricting Committee,

| live in Milton-Freewater, Oregon and would like to voice my concern on the potential redistricting of
Oregon. | feel our districts should remain the same. | feel we are already at the mercy of the more
populated areas when it comes to new laws and measures being proposed passed. Rural Oregon cannot
be run the same as the bigger cities. We have a much different lifestyle here. We depend on fishing,
hunting and livestock. If we are in a larger district | feel it will push our boundaries closer to those who
do not have the same beliefs and lifestyles therefore making it harder for our voices to be heard. Please
help us and keep our district lines the same.

Sharame Goodwin
53180 W Ballou Rd
Milton-Freewater, OR



